
WOOD END PRIMARY SCHOOL UNIFORM 

 

Nursery 
 
 
 

Nursery children are best in old ‘doesn’t matter’ clothes so that they are able to enjoy all 

activities without the worry of dirtying or damaging ‘new’ or ‘best’ clothes.  An optional uniform 

is available consisting of: maroon sweatshirt and a maroon or white polo shirt.  Maroon 

checked summer dresses may be worn in summer months. Sensible shoes, trainers or closed 

toe sandals should be worn.  Children will also need a pair of wellington boots and a waterproof 

coat for wearing outdoors in all weathers. 

 

Uniform items can be purchased from Kids Corner in Low Hill, or online from 

www.MyClothing.com  

 

Please label all clothes (your child’s name written in biro on the garment label is fine) as this 

helps us ensure that each child goes home in their own set of clothes. 

 

If your child wets their clothes whilst at Nursery, we do have some clean, spare clothing, which 

we would appreciate being washed and returned as soon as possible please. If you would 

prefer to supply your own set of clothes, they can be kept in a named bag on your child’s peg. 

 

For ease of using toilet facilities, sensible clothing that children can fasten and unfasten 

themselves would be advisable. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Reception – Year 6 

 

Boys’ Uniform 

• Grey full or knee length trousers 

• Jade green sweatshirt 

• Green or white polo shirt 

• Black school shoes 

• Waterproof outdoor coat 

 

Girls’ Uniform 

• Grey knee length skirt, pinafore or 

grey trousers 

• Green checked summer dress may 

be worn in warm weather 

• Jade green sweatshirt or cardigan 

• Jade green or white polo shirt 

• Black flat school shoes 

• Waterproof outdoor coat 

PE Kit 

• Coloured t-shirt (house colour) Red / Blue / Yellow / Black 

• Dark green shorts 

• Black pumps 

• In named bag 

• Dark green track suit may be worn in winter (available from Kids Corner) 

 

If you wish to purchase items with a school logo, they can be bought from 

www.myclothing.com or directly from ‘Kids’ Corner’ on Showell Circus in Low Hill, WV10 9BA.  

A strong nylon book bag in green, with the school name and logo on is recommended for 

children to carry books and letters home, which are available for purchase from Kids’ Corner.  

 

Footwear 

If boots or trainers are worn to school, then a change of footwear will be necessary for wear 

during the school day. Trainers can be worn at playtimes or dinner times but must be changed 

to school shoes in the classroom.  In summer, black sandals may be worn, but not plastic 

jellies or strapless varieties. 

 

Earrings/Jewellery and Make Up 

In the interests of safety, jewellery should not be worn in school as it can be hazardous in 

some lessons.  Pupils who have pierced ears may only wear small studs and even these need 

to be removed during PE and swimming lessons.  

Make up and nail varnish must not be worn in school.  Nail varnish will be removed by a 

member of school staff.  
Simple watches may be worn in school by pupils who are able to tell the time or are learning 

to the tell the time.  Watches must not be smart watches that have functionality beyond telling 

the time.  If worn, watches will also need to be removed for PE and swimming lessons. 

 

http://www.myclothing.com/

